Republic of the Philippines
Department of Health A
FOOD AND DRUG ADMINISTRATION ”ws

Food and Drug Administration
PHILIPPINES

ANNOUNCEMENT
DATE : 22 December 2021
TO : ALL CONCERNED STAKEHOLDERS AND THE

FROM  : AT DACALLOS
n Technology Officer II, Information and Communication and
Technology Management Division

SUBJECT : FDA SYSTEM MAINTENANCE DURING HOLIDAY SEASON

Please be informed that the FDA-ICTMD will conduct a system maintenance activity from 24
December 2021, 5 PM to 27 December 2021, 7 AM and from 31 December 2021, 5 PM to
03 January 2021, 7 AM. During this period, all FDA systems such as the FDA Website,

ePortal System, eServices System, and Verification Portal will be temporarily unavailable.

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience. Thank you for your understanding.
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